Memorandum of Agreement
Between
The Ann Arbor Education Association Office Professionals
And
The Ann Arbor Board of Education

The AAEA/OP and AAPS agree to reclassification of the Office Professional Positions in the
Physical Properties Department effective September 27, 2022.

Appendix B to be updated as follows:

CLASSIFICATION T
General Office Manager — High School

U e e e e e e e

Records/CR Secretary — Community
Records Clerk — High School
CLASSIFICATION Z

Secretary to Director —
Physical Properties
Secretary to ExeeutiveDirector Assistant Superintendent of Physical Properties

This Memorandum of Agreement constitutes the entire understanding and agreement reached by

the parties with respect to this matter, and is not precedent setting as to the master contract or the
policies of the Board of Education of the Ann Arbor Public Schools.

GeorgeWi (Joh# Randle, Assistant Superintendent
3C ExeCwtve Director Human Resources & Employee Relations
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